
St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission 
August 18, 2018 
 
The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met at the Center Village Burying Yard for the 

purpose of installing the new sign.  In attendance were Lauren Järvi, Andy Dussault, Bryan 

LeBlanc, Gertrude Dussault and Lenny Gerardi. 

  

There was no formal business undertaken.  Sign was installed. 

 

The group repaired to the Grove Cemetery where we repeated the sign installation. 

 

Thank you Andy for all of your work in making this happen. 


